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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

22/1 

School council meeting @ 

lunchtime 

Liturgy 

Tuesday 

23/1 

 

Wednesday 

24/1 

Swimming Y3 

Thursday 

25/1 

 

Friday 

26/1 

Library Y1/2 

Celebration 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  96% 

Year 1 – 94.7% 

Year 2  - 99.3% 

Year 3  - 99.7% 

Year 4  -  94.8% 

Whole school:  

96.9% 

National target: 96% 

18th January 2018 

 
 
 

 

12,065 points awarded  

in the autumn term! 
Warkworth = 3134pts 
Alnwick = 3030pts 
Bamburgh =  2959pts 
Dunstanburgh = 2942pts 

Next weeks Statement to live by : I know we are 

happiest when we are united 

PRAYERS PLEASE: Father Hoskins, who regularly celebrates Mass at St 

Robert’s had a heart attack earlier this month, please keep him in your 

prayers as he recovers.  

PUNCTUALITY: If your child is late after registration closes at 9:05am you 

will be asked to sign the late book.  

CAR PARK: A reminder that the school car park is not to be used for drop 

off at the start of the day or pick at 3:10pm. Please comply with the 

request for the safety of everyone in our school and parish community.  

SCHOOL UNIFORM: As we begin a new year can I remind all parents to 

make sure that their child is wearing the correct uniform—footwear in 

particular—black shoes are required.   

PARENT CONSULTATIONS:  

Mon 26/3/18 Nursery and Reception Parent consultation afternoon 

Tues 27/3/18 Year 1 and Year 2 Parent consultation afternoon 

Wed 28/2/18 Year 3 and Year 4 Parent consultation afternoon 

Thurs 1/3/18 Whole school parent consultation evening 

Timeslots can be requested from the office closer to the dates. 

SCHOOL MILK:  Milk money is now due for the Spring Term.  Could this 

please be paid as soon as possible.   

LIBRARY ROTA:  A copy of the library rota is attached, please remind your 

child to bring their library book in when it is their class’ turn. 

SNOW DAYS:  On days like today please send your child in with a change 

of footwear and clothes so that we can let them have fun outside in the 

snow. 

N  

R Skye 

1 Sam Y 

2 Florence 

3 Xavier 

4 Caitlin 

N Paris 

R Lacey 

1 Layton 

2 Lula 

3 Sophie 

4 Autumn 

Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Year 3  
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